
TAFCE Connections 

Dear FCE members, 

It is my prayer that each of your are doing 

well during this medical emergency the 

country is having. 

Family, community and education is what FCE is 

all about and is always looking for ways  to be of service 

to our communities.  We were presented with this and 

think  that it is a program each of you would approve of 

doing. 

With that in mind I have asked Crystal to put out 

this special newsletter to get the pattern and directions 

to you. 

It will give you a way to be of service as you stay 

in place. Please only do it if you have the materials on 

hand.  We do not want anyone to put themselves at 

risk. 

Each of you are so special and I look forward to 

when we can again meet in person. 

Have a blessed week. 

Wanda Briddelle 
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We have had some date changes please refer to last page to see the new dates. 

Join us in our facebook group, TAFCE Masks of Love for more information 
about this special project:  https://tiny.utk.edu/TAFCEmasksoflove

https://tiny.utk.edu/TAFCEmasksoflove






As we follow the suggestions of the CDC and Tennessee 

Governor we are having to make changes to our meetings 

and other scheduled events. Please let us know if you 

have any questions about due dates or meeting dates we 

will be happy to answer.  

State Board Meeting  

Lebanon Comfort Suites 

June 1 & 2 

 

FCL Training  

Lebanon Comfort Suites  

June 2 & 3  

FCE Members putting in some work 


